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I am in support of appropriating $30,000,000 to the DEQ for the Zero-Emission 

Incentive Fund. The transition to electric vehicles is critical for our city's future. 

Electric vehicles remain prohibitively expensive for many low-income and BIPOC 

communities. This fund helps to reduce barriers to access and make EV ownership 

far more feasible for folks from different backgrounds and income brackets. This bill 

helps support the future of Portland that I want to see come to fruition.  


